
 

 

 

December 1, 2014 

Mayor Hales  

Commissioner Fish 

Commissioner Fritz 

Commissioner Novick 

Commissioner Saltzman 

1221 SW 4th Ave,  

Portland, OR 97204 

Dear Mayor and Commissioners: 

On December 1, 2014 the Southeast Uplift board voted to put the street tax to a vote of the 

people. 

This is not a frivolous request.  It reflects a deep seated anxiety on the lack of public 

involvement, the poor quality of the proposal, and the allocation of the proceeds 

And, as you know, the evidence is that the basic numerical structure of the proposal is in 

error. 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert McCullough 

President 

Southeast Uplift  

 

503-771-5090 

robert@mresearch.com 

 


